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Britney Becker

From: planning@grey.ca
Sent: September 2, 2021 11:30 AM
To: lspencer@westgrey.com; gscharback@westgrey.com; bbecker@westgrey.com
Subject: County comments for B16.2021 Joshua Davis
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Hello West Grey, 

County Staff have reviewed the Consent application B16.2021 Joshua Davis.  

Provided adequate servicing can be provided to the proposed severed lot 
(either municipal or private services that meet minimum OBC standards), 
County staff generally have no concerns with the subject application. 

Let us know if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

 

 

Planning & Development, Grey County, Owen Sound ON  
 

  

 


